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Locals have been told to limit the time they spend outside so as to safe guard their health from this toxic 
monstrosity. This is inhumane. We are being deprived of our basic rights to be able to spend time outside 
safely. My daughter goes to school at , to the site, I will be pulling her out if this goes 
ahead, according to what they are stating it won’t be safe for her to play outside in the playground on a regular 
basis at break times. This is absolutely ludicrous. This is NOT THE RIGHT SITE and it needs to be stopped now. 
 

 




